March 16, 2012

Tracy Dybalski 

Pearson Publishing Representative 

for Allyn & Bacon, Addison-Wesley, Merrill & Prentice Hall
tracy.dybalski@pearson.com 
(734) 634-9872
Dear Tracy,

I’ve learned from the Pearson Higher-Education website that you’re their representative for my department (EECS) at the University of Michigan. 

http://www.pearsonhighered.com/educator/replocator/
I’m writing to seek your assistance in obtaining permission from Pearson/Addison-Wesley to include several figures from the 1980 Addition-Wesley textbook Introduction to VLSI Systems (of which I am co-author) in a historical retrospective article I am writing for the IEEE Solid State Circuits Magazine. 

The figures in question are Plate 2 and Plate 3 from the book (showing the nMOS VLSI design rules), and also the book’s cover (which is widely recognizable in the VLSI field).

Those figures are of historical/educational interest, and will nicely enhance the article. I’d sincerely appreciate your help in expediting this request within Pearson Publishing.
Many thanks,

Lynn

Lynn Conway

Professor of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science, Emerita
3640 CSE Building

University of Michigan

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2121

http://www.linkedin.com/in/lynnconway 

lynn@ieee.org 
(517) 879-9899 (cell)

